PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

The City Council of the City of Holland, Texas will hold a Public Hearing at 7:00 p.m., on September 12, 2022, at Holland Elementary Commons, 503 Crockett St., Holland, TX 76534 to consider public input and testimony prior to the Council’s adoption of the City’s proposed Budget for fiscal year 2022-2023 and proposed tax rate for tax year 2022-2023. The proposed tax rate is $0.03957 per $100 of value.

The proposed tax rate would increase the taxable value of properties in the City of Holland by 9.5%, by which the proposed tax rate exceeds the no-new-revenue tax rate.

